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Uohn Kirk
NELSON ROW, 40, NELSON ROW, ARUNDEL, BN18 0DD

| Objection

I object to this application as a resident of Ford since 1996 we have had a water treatment plant here
a waste recycling centre placed here where the lorries that thunder past shake the windows of the
house you can actually feel when they pass. This proposal will only add to this worry of what it's doing
to the houses foundations. The height of this building will be a blight on the landscape. May affect the
value of my home not to mention the noxious gases that it will emit that can be hazardous to health
not to mention the environment and add to the effect of global warming. In this day and age it is
disgusting that even the thought of building an incinerator so close to people's homes is even being
considered. I fully understand waste has to go somewhere by why so close to where people live. It's
just horrendous. I am also concerned about the local wildlife the noise the smell and the risk to health.
Don't Do It Ford has its share of people's waste with already having to accept waste water plant and
recycling. Leave this area as it is .....
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